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Bettôs Bits 
Hi All,  

Happy New Year!   As I sit at my computer, sneezing and wheezing with my 

nasty New Yearôs cold, and thinking about what to say in this blurb, I realize 

that we will have to go a long way to top 2015 but I am sure we will do it.   

 

Our Holiday Luncheon was tasty 

and entertaining thanks to Marti 

and Phyllis for arranging it all, 

and thanks to everyone who 

pitched in to set up and clean up. 

The room looked awesome and 

the food catered by Tula Amana 

was scrumptious. 

 

2015 was an active year for our 

club; we welcomed many new 

members who hit the ground 

running by joining committees 

and helping at the Historical 

Society, the Green Market and 

our other charities.  Welcome 

all! 

 

In February, 2015 the WC Evening Division held their inaugural Paws for a 

Cause, a benefit for Canine Companions for In-

dependence.  In spite of the rain it was a great 

success.  THE 2
ND

 ANNUAL  Paws for a Cause 

will be on Saturday, February 27, 2016, we need 

everyone who can to help out ï ask around for 

donations for the gift baskets, pass out bro-

chures, help set up and clean up, etc.   

                                                              Bett 

 January, 2016  



 
 

January 12 

1:00 p.m. 
 

Brian Burns of the American Cancer Society Relay 

for Life will give a brief presentation 
 

PROGRAM 
 

Climate Reality and what it means to  
Southeast Florida 

 
Debra Shaw, Zero Waste Coordinator in the 

Cityôs Department of Sustainable Management will 
share information presented by V.P. Al Gore in Mi-
ami in 2015 at Climate Reality Leadership Training 
which she attended.   
 
Debra is also the Cityôs liaison to Broward Countyôs 
Sustainability Stewards and just returned from 
three days of training in Key West at the Southeast 
Florida Climate Summit.  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Birthdays  
              

Vivian Jeffers     1/5  

Judy Lassiter     1/7  

 Pam Militello 1/11  

Sheree Thomas 1/11  

Pauline Di Noto 1/13  

 
 

The Evening Group  
Womanôs Club News 

 

Submitted by Denise Bogner 

Meets 3
rd

 Wednesday, 7:00 p.m. 

 
We had a great Holiday Party with both day and evening mem-

bers attending.  Thanks to Katie Freitag for coordinating 

ñSteal from your Neighborò and Mickey Rosenkranz for keep-

ing track of the number we were on. 

 

All members are invited to our Jan 20th meeting where Sally 

Ling will speak - here is a bio on her:   

 

          Sally J. Ling, Floridaôs History De-

tective, is an author, speaker and historian. 

She writes historical fiction and nonfiction 

and specializes in little known stories of 

Florida history.  

          As a special correspondent, Sally 

wrote for the Sun Sentinel newspaper for 

four years and has been a contributing 

journalist for a number of South Florida 

magazines.  

          Based upon excerpts from her book Run the Rum In, Sal-

ly appeared in two TV documentaries (ñGangstersò - the Na-

tional Geographic Channel, and ñProhibition and the South 

Florida Connectionò - WLRN, Miami). She served as associate 

producer on the latter production. Her book ñWho Killed Leno 

and Louise?ò was made into a mini-documentary that was nom-

inated for a PBS Emmy award, and her book Small Town, Big 

Secrets was the catalyst for a feature length documentary on the 

Boca Raton Army Air Field currently in production. 

          She has  presented at the Lifelong Learning Society at 

Florida Atlantic University and Future Authors of America, and 

guest speaker at numerous historical societies, libraries, organi-

zations, and schools.   

          Sally lives with her husband, Chuck, and splits her time 

between Deerfield Beach, Florida, and Wolf Laurel, North 

Carolina. Contact Sally at info@sallyjling.com 

 

Paws for A Cause fund raiser is coming along - please get 

name, phone number, and address for anyone who donates to 

gift baskets - we will put together a summary of all involved to 

give out to everyone attending. 

 

After the 1st of the year we will start to look at suggestions of 

upgrading the Club House interior - please share any ideas you 

have with Pam Militello - pam@dbwc.org. 

 

Volunteers are still needed for the green market: January 17, 

March 13, April 10, May 1 and May 8.   

Email denise@dbwc.org if you can help. 

 

 

mailto:info@sallyjling.com
https://www.linkedin.com/start/view-full-profile?_ed=0_52K4UclMThzTprqdLEmEbcbddfN4yIzd_KdeBeYMjfkoX6vXT1y1hdopkPseq67z&trk=pprof-0-ts-view_full-0


   

Holiday Party a Splendid Success 
Submitted by Marti McGeary,  2

nd
 V.P. Hospitality Chair   

           

          What a terrific turn out 

for our Holiday Party (46 

members and guests), the 

most attended ever.   

          Special thanks to 

Maureen Kenny who provid-

ed the tablecloths and bows 

and Fay Swalley for the fun centerpieces and for all 

their help setting up Monday night.   

          The food, from the 

Shrimp appetizers to the Key 

Lime Shooters and Chocolate 

mini-cakes, was outstanding.   

          Member Toula Aman-

na, and her staff, Manager Sil-

vestro and Chef Brian of the 

Deerfield Beach Café made us 

a special menu (Braised Short 

Ribs and Chicken Marcella) and were so helpful 

throughout the event.   

          Members who brought cookies/extra desserts 

topped off the dessert table with a personal touch.   

          Special thanks to Phyllis Mavrikis  for arranging 

for our delightful entertainment.   

          Our clubhouse was the perfect venue for this an-

nual event.  If you missed it, you missed something very 

special.  

          I would be remiss if I didnôt thank all who helped 

with the cleanup, folding chair covers and help in the 

kitchen.  

          Working and playing together is what our club is 

all about and what brings us closer in friendship and 

knowing each other on a personal level.   

          Happy New Year and God Bless! 

 

 

Womanôs Club Member Paula Breckenridge, 77, 

passed away in her home on December 

2, 2015. Survived by her three children, 

Kimberlee Perkins, Candice North and 

Douglas Breckenridge, four grandchil-

dren and her loving companion Blaire 

Thomas. A talented artist and a beautiful 

soul, she raised a family in Lighthouse 

point for 25 years before moving to Boca Raton. A cel-

ebration of life is scheduled for January 30, 2016 at 2:00 

PM at First Presbyterian Church located at 2331 N.E. 

26th Ave. Pompano Beach Fl.33062.  

 

 

Calling all Crafters, Photogra-
phers and Artists 

 
Our clubôs contest is in February.  

Make sure to bring your entries to the  
FEBRUARY meeting to be 

judged.  
 

The District 13 arts & crafts con-
test is in March,  

Arts & Crafts 

Fine Arts 

Photography 

Only one more month to get ready! 
See last monthôs newsletter for a detailed list of 

categories. 

 
Membership 

Phyllis Mavrikis  - Membership Chair 
 

RSVP When you get a phone message about the next 
meeting PLEASE return the call and let the caller know 

you will/will not be attending.  

 

Welcome New Member 
Marilyn Smith  
405 Lake Point S. Lane 

Deerfield Beach, 33442 

 jabber3080@yahoo.com 

954-427-7775  BD August 7 

 

 
Hacienda Girls Ranch 
Anita VonHold, Chairwoman 

 

          Our club raised $350 for the girls who live at the 

Hacienda Girls Ranch, a group home for children from 

dysfunctional homes.  Each girl received a $25 gift card. 

           Hacienda was originally established in 1968 the 

Florida Federation of Womenôs Club funded the con-

struction of three buildings. 
 

 

Pompano Beach Doll Club 

26
th

 Annual Doll Show 
Saturday Feb. 20, 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. 

Free Admission and Parking  

            Pompano Civic Center, 1001 NE 6
th
 St.  

Submitted by Maureen Kenny 
 

mailto:jabber3080@yahoo.com


 
 

Kevin Wood             Owner/Operator 

 

 

 

954-428-1448 
Air Conditioning/Refrigeration  

Residential/Commercial 

Sales/Service/Installation 

Kevin0963                 #CAC1813916 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

REMINDER: Trap and Spay/Neuter Outside Cats 

 
 

Stray Aid & Rescue here with some EXCITING 

news!  We 

have re-

ceived a 

$25,000 

grant from 

Florida An-

imal Friend, 

the spay/neuter license plate.  Deerfield zip code 33441 

is one of 3 zip codes that are eligible to participate in 

this program for only $2/cat.  This program is for the 

feral/stray/outside cat population.  Cats must reside in 

this zip code.  Please visit the Stray Aid & Rescue web-

site www.strayaid.org for details! 

The additional money paid for the spay/neuter license 

plate goes into this annual grant program.   

 

 

Help us win the battle against pet overpopulation by 

purchasing the Florida Animal Friend license plate 
and supporting spaying/neutering!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

N.E. Focal Point News 

Submitted by Robbin Williams  

 

18
th

 Annual Fashion 
Show Luncheon 

 

 

ñTropical Para-
diseò 

 
Wednesday, January 27, 2016 11:30 am 

 
Lighthouse Point Yacht & Racquet Club  

Tickets $50.00  
  

Please call 954-480-4460 for tickets & in-
formation   

 
Proceeds benefit N.E. Focal Point 

       

Express Air, Inc.  

 

Mary McKenna - 

Corresponding Secre-

tary  

 

Please let me know if 

someone is ill or re-

quires a greeting card to 

be sent for any reason, 

954-427-6525 
 

http://www.strayaid.org/


   

  

Submitted by Sally Chase ï Conservation Chairwoman 

 
 

 

 



 
 

 

Help Us Rent Our Clubhouse 
 

          Help Support 

Our Club; tell all your 

friends what a great 

place it is to have an 

event for up to 100 

people at our club 

house. 

           

Contact Marti McGeary at 954-421-4700 

 

 

Chaplain ï Thomasina OôShea 
Dear Lord, please give meé 

    A few friends who understand me and remain 
my friends; 

    A work to do which has real value, 

        without which the world would be the 
poorer;  

    A mind unafraid to travel, even though the 
trail be not blazed; 

    An understanding heart; 

 

 

    A sense of humor; 
    Time for quiet, silent meditation; 

    A feeling of the presence of God; 

    The patience to wait for the coming of these 
things, 

    With the wisdom to recognize them when 
they come. Amen. 

 

 

 
2016 PROGRAMS 

 
 

Jan. 20, 7:30 p.m. 
 
Sally J. Ling, Floridaôs History Detective, is an author, speaker and 
historian. 
 

 
Feb. 9, 1:00 p.m. 

 
Joe Dyke ï Bonnet House  Board of Directors and volunteer guide 
ï About the Bonnet House 
  

 
March 8, 1:00 p.m. 

 
Entertainment 
 

 
April 12, 6:30 p.m. 

 
Installation ï Day and Evening Joint Meeting ï Wine and Cheese 
6:30p.m. 
 

 
May 10, 1:00 p.m. 

 
Katharine J. Hendrickson ï Broward County Park Naturalist - Deer-
field Island Park history 
 


